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Oregonians have long cherished the vote by mail system, and would greatly oppose 

any change to this in the future. It not only makes voting more accessible for our 

entire state but for people who cannot physically stand or wait in line all day or miss 

work or find childcare, the list goes on. Oregonians will not cede to the ideals of 

project 2025, make no mistake voting accessibility is on their chopping block.  


